## Hi good day,

May I please enter these comments into submission for the February 14 meeting. I've delegated before council before, but never submitted writing, so please I am asking for your help to direct this to whom most appropriate if this is the incorrect email.

As a 20+ year resident of Guelph and someone who frequently walks downtown as I live nearby, and shops downtown, I wanted to submit my comment on this bylaw. I do not believe there should be permanent or semipermanent housing use by anyone, including people experiencing homelessness, on public spaces, like our downtown core area at the intersection of Wyndham and Quebec streets. I do not have a recommendation for a better place for people to set up space to live, but I feel that something must be done to remove the encampment that is currently, as of the time of writing this, organized in downtown Guelph. Thanks in advance for your work on this very challenging situation for all.

Jakki Prince